
Dear Parents/Carer 

I can’t believe that we are already almost at half term! 

Hopefully we will soon see a change in the weather so 

that we can enjoy a little more sunshine.  

 

Undeterred by the weather, the children have been 

working hard in school producing fantastic work as 

always. I have included some examples of this work 

below just to give you a flavour of what some of the 

children have been up to!  

 
Speaking of hoping for good weather, our Sports Day 

dates have now been confirmed and have been put into 

the school diary. Sports Days will run as they did last 

year with the Key Stage Two Sports Day (Years 3-6) 

taking place at the Meres Stadium and the EYFS and 

Key Stage One Sports Day (Reception-Year 2) taking 

place at school. Both Sports Days are in the morning 

and will begin at around 9.30am or as soon as we can 

get the children ready to go. I’m very much looking 

forward to seeing many of you there, cheering your 

children on ! 

 Chris Heathcote 

 

Headteacher 
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 The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Skegness Aquarium 
 

Our Year 3 and 4 children visited the Aquarium in 
Skegness this week, as part of their topic ‘Our 

Wonderful World’. They had a fantastic time and I 
hear that one of their highlights was seeing a zebra 
shark! 

Year 4 Tennis 
 

This week saw the year 4 tennis teams in action! They 
took part in the Grantham & District Tennis 
Tournament finishing a very respectable 2nd and 4th 

in their leagues! They have been practising extremely 
hard with Lewis, a coach from Grantham Tennis Club, 
who we are extremely fortunate to have visit us every 

Tuesday lunchtime. Well done everyone, we are very 
proud of your commitment! 
 

Attendance 
 

Mrs Pask has been monitoring attendance very closely 
and has been impressed with a number of classes. This 

class managed 100% attendance this week. Well done 
Class 3 and Miss Mandefield! 



Cricket Coaching 
 

This term Neil Atkins from Belvoir Cricket Club has 
been providing extra coaching sessions for our Year 4 
children. They have been practising and improving 

their skills in throwing, aiming, catching and batting. 
They have learnt how to score in cricket and have even 
managed to put their new skills into practise by 

playing a full cricket game! Well done to everyone for 
your enthusiasm and a huge thank you to Neil for 
providing the coaching for us. We know a few children 

already attend the cricket club, but if any other 
budding cricketers are interested please speak to Mrs 
Atter for more information. 

iLearn2 
 

School has purchased an ICT resource called iLearn2 

for both staff and pupils to use. There are lots of 
interesting projects with links to free software at 
 

Ilearn2.co.uk 

 

All pupils can login with the same username and 
password: 
 

 
 

SATs week 
 

The Year 6 pupils will sit their SATs tests next week. 

They have worked brilliantly all year and we are 

extremely proud of them.  They could not have tried 

harder! 

 

All Year 6 children can arrive from 

8:15am onwards next week if they 

want to have a drink and a snack 

(toast etc) prior to the tests.  
 

We would be grateful if all of the pupils were able to 

arrive promptly each day. This will help us to reduce 
any stress or anxiety that they feel. They have done all 
that they can to be ready and so should just see the 

tests as an opportunity to show off all of their learning. 
 

Dates For Your Diary: 

6th June Year 6 visit to Belvoir 

17th June Year 5 visit to Rutland Castle 

18th June Year 6 visit to Harry Potter Studios 

1st July Year 2 visit to Twycross Zoo 

2nd July Year 1 visit to Twycross Zoo 

10th July Years 3- 6 Sports Day 

12th July 
EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports 

Day 

Monday 

13th May 

Grammar test followed by: 

Spelling Test 

Tuesday  

14th May 
Reading test 

Wednesday  

15th May 

Maths Paper 1 (arithmetic) 

followed by 

Maths Paper 2 (reasoning)  

Thursday 

16th May 
Maths Paper 3 (reasoning)  

Lifecycles in EYFS 
 

Unfortunately we had to say goodbye to our chicks last 

week. The children really enjoyed watching them 

hatch and observing how they grew and changed over 

their time in school. 

The children’s disappointment was short lived 
however, as we now have a tank of tadpoles for them 

to get to learn all about! 

 
 
Football Success 
 

The final football league games of the season were 

played against Huntingtower last week. In a very close 

game, the A Team won 3-2; some incredible saves in 

goal from Layton Davis-Mullenger kept the team in 

the game! The B Team were also in action and played 

some great passing football, winning their game 2-1. 

We now await the overall result of both leagues! Well 

played everyone! 

Year 3 Henry Moore artwork 
 

 
Year 5 writing and artwork inspired by Harry 

Potter. 

 
Year 5 plastic-inspired artwork 


